
October 8, 2024 

 

Dear Members of Council: 

Previously I have rented the Scout Hall for a Babysitter Certificate 

Course.   At the time my belief was it Was $25 plus tax.   I paid this 

fee to West Elgin and heard nothing further. 

Now I am set to rent Sunday, November 10 and have learned that 

the fee is actually $35 per hour plus tax.   I was shocked to say the 

least.   This is well above my budget for 6 hours.   It has been 

suggested that I write and ask for the fees to be waived or reduced 

for this day.   I await your response. 

Thanks for your time. 

Yours truly, 

Joy Dawdy 


